North Middle School
Site Based Council 
Special Meeting
September 20, 2012

The North Middle School Site Based Council held a special meeting September 20, 2012.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Trish Morgan, Connie Abell, Cheryl Brooks and Steve Everage.  David Huddle was absent.
Visitors:  James Woods, teacher, was present at the meeting.
Title I Budget:  The Council discussed the use of the Title I funding for North Middle School.  Ms. Morton made a motion to approve the budget and Mr. Everage seconded.  The budget was passed.
Classroom Caps:  Due to an increase in enrollment, the Counselors requested that the classroom caps be increased to 32 in the seventh grade and 34 in the eighth grade.  Ms. Brooks made a motion to approve the cap increase and Mr. Everage seconded.  The Council approved the increase and will monitor the classroom sizes quarterly to see if there has been a resolution.
Safe Schools:  Ms. McGray went over the findings of our Safe Schools Audit.
Next SBDM:  Ms. Brooks made a motion to adjourn and Ms. Morton seconded.  The next meeting will be held October 11, 2012 at 5:15.
